
Sterling Time Company d/b/a 
%Telecom Compliance Services, Inc. 
6455 East Johns Crossing, Suite 285 

Duluth, GA 30097 

\ December 8,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bayo', Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket # 001362-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter is written on behalf of Sterling Time Company d/b/a STC, a client of TCS, 
Inc. We acknowledge and have received the letter recommending the cancellation of 
Sterling Time Company d/b/a STC's authority to conduct business in the state of Florida. 

We have completed the missing reports that are needed. Also, we have taken steps to 
prevent this from happening in the future. We would like to make an offer to the Public 
Service Commission of $100.00 in an effort to get this matter settled. 

If there are any questions, please feel fiee to call or write. 

Respectfully submitted, 

n 

Kelli L. MuYhammad 
Research Analyst 

Enclosures 
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